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2018 Members

Ed Simpson
Chairman

Doug Messineo
Jamie McDermott
David Tarleton
Dean Vellis

Vice Chairmen

Ramon M. Hache
Treasurer

Jim Hogan
Secretary

Committee Members
Doug Barnes
Harry Bourque
Ralph Brito
Andrew Clarke
Rob Conenello
Jeff Creegan
Frank Del Vecchio
Ken Ekert

Jeff Feagles
Dan Gioia

Jeff Gluck

Tom Gregorio
Kevwin Gross
Alec Jacobs
Chuck Johnson
Bob Loparo
Barry Morse
John QOros

Jack Peene
John Petzold
Frank Riggio
Robert Rigoloso
Tom Roberts
Will Seitter
Greg Smith
Dave Thompson
Mike Walsh
Torre Watson
Duncan Yates

Past Chairmen

Rich Barclay ‘17

Paul Simpson '15, “16
Brian Martin *14
Jacques E. Peay '13
Chris Derrico ‘12

Bob Ebert ‘11

Jim Gibson ‘10
Michael Krauss '09
Donald Eidschun '07-08
John Albano 06

Ed Galio 05

Tom Martin 04
Walter Pitipiak 03
Steve Loyka 02
Doug Conefta 01
John Loewenstein 00

August 2018

Dear Ridgewocd Community and Football Supports

It is my great privilege to be writing you this letter as we embark on our 2018 football
season.

We are all fortunate to be part of such an outstanding community and I am honored to
be part of a great team of parents on the Ridgewood High School Football Scholarship
Committee (RHS FSC). Tam also the proud father of a current (as well as fonner)
Ridgewood football player and have been involved with this terrific tearmn of seniors
and their families since they were in third grade. This group has been part of an
undefeated State Sectional Championship, two trips to Met Life, and a combined 29-6
record. Let’s keep it going!

We on the RHS FSC follow in the footsteps of so many fantastic people that have put
their time and effort into supporting this organization for 78 years. Since 1940, the
RHS FSC has raised almost $1 million which has all gone to provide financial aid to
qualified RHS senior football players as they embark on their college journeys. This
has been done with the support of our advertisers, community members, friends, and
families and the effort would have been impossible without the efforts of the parents
on the RHS FSC. Thanks to all...and remember to please support our advertisers,

Ridgewood is an incredible place and the support of the entire community has always
been terrific. 1 especially want to thank the Cheerleaders, the RHS Marching Band,
and the Color Guard for their work, dedication and achievements. We are happy to
join you all in making each game day such a special experience. We are also
incredibly lucky to have the support of leaders such as Dr. Fischbein, Dr. Gorman,
and Mr. Cook at RHS,

And last but not least, we all want to thank Chuck Johnson and the entire coaching
and training staff for their terrific work and tireless effort. I cannot think of a better

group of teachers, leaders, and mentors for our kids.

2018 is shaping up to be another strong RHS Football season with a talented and
motivated group of players. Good luck team!

GO WOOD!

Sincerely,

MC-W

Ridgewood High School Football Scholarship Committee

Our 75th Year of Supporting Ridgewood High School Football
www.ridgewoodfootball.org



